
 

 

 

21st Oct 2023, 

SUBJECT: PROJECT WORK 

Dear Parents and Guardians and Teachers,  

I just want to share with you something regarding the Project work that your teachers ask you to 

do. 

Please note that you will get your marks for the CONTENT of your Project. You will not get any 

marks for your decorations, frills and cover designs etc. It is the CONTENT inside that matters. 

SO, don’t waste your time and money on the packaging of your projects!  

If your packaging is beautiful and attractive while the content inside is irrelevant and inadequate, 

then you will not get any marks for the looks!  

Teachers, please take not of this and kindly give the marks for the CONTENT. 

Thank you and God bless all.  

Br. Solomon Morris (Principal) 

 

 

 

 

One thing you can be sure of: that whilst you work for God, whether you succeed or not, 

he will amply reward you.  Blessed Edmund Rice  


